NTSA Carbine Match Results for Saturday, April 4, 2015
Attached in Excel are the NTSA Carbine Match results for Saturday, April 4th, 2015.  The top shooters overall and by division are listed below.
 
The weather was sunny and cool with a light breeze from the north.  The temperature started out around 41 degrees and rose to the upper 60s by 12 PM. 
 
The attendance was great with 33 shooters, including 19 NTSA members and 14 non-members. We ran five squads and shot about 120 rounds in five stages. The match began around 8:45 AM and was completed by 12::30 PM.  
 
I want to thank Arnaud G., Juan M., Steve C., Rich N., Eric D., R.J H., Michael C., John H., Kirk S.  and Damon V. for coming out early to help set up the stages.  I want to thank everyone for coming out and shooting the match and for all the help in timing, scoring, taping, picking up brass and tearing down the stages. Thanks to Kirk, Juan, Eric, and Rich for running squads one through four. 
 
 5.56 NATO (Primary Tab)

Overall Ranking
1. Kirk S.
2. Ryan W.  
3. Dwain M.
4. Gary R.
5. Juan M.
6. Shawn R.
Tactical Division
1. Kirk S.
2. Ryan P.
 
Optic (Open) Division
1. Ryan W.
2. Dwain M.
3. Gary R.
4. Juan M.
5. Shawn R.
Iron Division
1. Michael B.
 
Stage Winners
Stage 1: Ryan W. 
Stage 2: Juan M.
Stage 3: Kirk S.
Stage 4: Ryan P.
Stage 5: Kirk S.
 
Lowest Points Down – Dwain M with 21. 
7.62 NATO (Secondary Tab)

Overall Ranking
1. James G.

Stage Winners
Stage 1 - 5: James G. 
 
Lowest Points Down – James G.
 
The next centerfire carbine match will be Saturday, May 2nd, 2015 at 0830.  Next Saturday is a Rimfire Carbine Match.  There will be four stages including a steel reactive target rack stage at 50 yards.
 
Please let me know if you have any comments or suggestions for different stages or running the matches.

Gary Runyon,
NTSA Match Director

